
       HARVEST LADIES GOLF CLUB 

The 2024 Executive of the Harvest Ladies Golf Club (HLGC) is very excited about our upcoming golf 
season, which will officially kick off on Tuesday, April 2 and end on Wednesday, September 25.  Keeping 
in mind that the primary goal of the HLGC is the enjoyment and the furtherance of golf, we are very 
excited to be adding several events, which are added enhancements to becoming a member of the HLGC: 

 Golf Clinics put on by our fabulous golf professionals  
 2 Shotgun starts for the Ladies, enabling an all together social time following the round 
 Reinstating 2 Ladies’ Nights which will be proceeded by a meal to round out the evening   
 New Member’s Welcome Social as part of our continuing Ambassador Program 

Our opening Spring Dinner is planned for Monday, April 8.  This fun evening is a wonderful opportunity 
for new members to meet others and for returning members to renew golfing friendships.  It is a 
highlight to the beginning of our year so we encourage our members to attend.  

Our ladies group has members with handicaps ranging from low (under 10) to high (40+).  All golfing 
abilities are accommodated and welcome.  Whether you are a seasoned golfer, a novice, or if you fit 
somewhere in between, all members are invited and encouraged to sign up for our Tuesday games.  
Games range in a variety of formats, with prizes being awarded for skilled and not so skilled abilities.  We 
also encourage you to participate in the HLGC Match Play, our annual Harvest Cup Team Challenge, 
Interclub play and our  Harvest Ladies’ 2 Ball Tournament which is scheduled for Monday, July 22, 2024.   

Like last year, we are asking all members, whether you are a returning or a new member to the Ladies 
Club, to complete our online registration form by following the link on the Harvest Ladies Golf Club 
website.  If you are wanting to play on our opening day, April 2, then your registration must be received 
no later than March 13.   Please note that there is no payment option on this form for your fees, however 
there is a mandatory acknowledgment on the form that must be accepted stating that your fees of $50.00 
will be charged to your Harvest account for the 2024 golf season.  The sign up for the games is also found 
on the HLGC website, as well as other helpful information like the member handbook.   

The HLGC prides itself on a friendly, welcoming atmosphere.  Come join us for exercise and camaraderie 
while enjoying golf with some of the wonderful ladies at Harvest Golf Club.  The 2024 golf season looks to 
be a fantastic year! 

Lynda Ramsay 
Harvest Ladies Golf Club Captain, 2024 
 

     


